Robert Annese

From:

Robert Annese < law@robertannese.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, April 08, 2020 12:49 PM

To:

'robinsj@rcn.com' Atwood House

Subject: Attachments:

2020004_Arlington Mixed Use_040720.pdf

Dear Chair Robinson:

The ARB has scheduled a virtual hearing for the Atwood House for Monday, April 20, 2020 at a time to be determined.

I am sending along a copy of the plans that I have submitted to the ARB which will be discussed at the April 20th hearing.

My client is also attempting to learn whether there is any interest in any individual or entity acquiring the Atwood House and moving the Atwood House to a different location for the nominal consideration of \$1.00.

If you know of any interest with respect to that issue please by all means let me know.

In addition if you have questions/matters you would like to discuss with me prior to April 20th, you can contact me by e-mail or by telephone 781-646-4911.

Thank you.

Bob

BE AWARE OF WIRE FRAUD – IF YOU RECEIVE AN EMAIL FROM OUR OFFICE REQUESTING THAT YOU WIRE FUNDS, YOU MUST CALL OUR OFFICE AND VERBALLY CONFIRM THE REQUEST PRIOR TO THE TRANSFER OF ANY FUNDS. WIRING INSTRUCTIONS WILL ONLY COME FROM OUR OFFICE. IF YOU RECEIVE INSTRUCTIONS FROM ANY OTHER PARTY (INCLUDING YOUR LENDER) CALL US IMMEDIATELY.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication contains privileged and confidential information that is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above, only. If the reader of this communication is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering to addressee, you are notified that any dissemination or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you received this message in error, please notify the Law Office of Robert J. Annese by phone at (781) 646-4911 and delete this communication from your system.

Robert J. Annese, Esquire 1171 Massachusetts Avenue Arlington, MA 02476 Telephone: 781-646-4911